6/12/96 Coastal Quilters Guild, Inc. Board Meeting

1. Maggie Godwin opened the meeting, and the May minutes were
approved.

2. The opportunity quilt for 1997 was discussed, and Nola Ferguson will
contact the Camarrillo guild to offer our assistance in seeking donations for
their opportunity quilt.

3. Judy Gorrindo reported that the Santa Barbara Quilt is travelling to
Sacramento in July for the California State Fair. Slides of it will be
submitted to the Pacific International Quilt Festival to be held in October.

4. Bett,Kelley will send a thank you note to Crazy Ladies for the donated
books.

5. Problems regarding formation of satellite groups were discussed, and
Maggie will ask Susan Cochran to write an article about them and how to
form new ones for the July newsletter.

6. Cathy Rampton offered to put together a booklet of Block of the Month
patterns to be sold for $3.00 as a fundraiser.

7. Sue Scholl reported that there were only 6 overdue books this month.
This is down from an average of 30-35. She and Mary Kregel are putting
together an inventory.

8. Judy Gorrindo reported on a letter she received from a guild member
which suggested a quilter's retreat as a possible guild activity.

9. Kathy Pierce will prepare the July minutes for the monthly and board

meetings in Diane Eardley's absence.

Respectfully submitted,

Diane Eardley, Recordfgqs;:retary




